
  

WALLACE HALL ACADEMY 2024 

SCHOOL LEAVER INFORMATION 

 

As part of SDS Careers we follow up all school leavers during the summer to check 

in and make sure all is going well.  For the Scottish Government we will contact you 

to find out what you are doing in September (to check you have started) and March 

(to check you are still there).  This is to check and make sure you are doing okay.  

 

At SDS Careers we offer an all-age service; anyone can come in for help and we have 

centres all over Scotland.   

If you need help, please email your Careers Adviser: emma.wallace@sds.co.uk 

The Dumfries Centre:  dumfries@sds.co.uk or phone 01387 272500 

 

 

Your SDS Careers Service can help you:    

 Think more clearly about your future and plan your next steps 

 Find information about training/skills needed for the career that’s right for you. 

How will we do this: 

 Together we will agree way forward that works for you. 

 This could include regular meetings at a pace/time that’s right for you. 

Discover a wide range of jobs and courses, we will help you: 

 Search for opportunities, prepare for interviews and help you create/update 

your CV 
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